
The Easter holidays are approaching and SPDC have a range of                   

activities on offer. 

Before we get to the details of the activities, we would ask you to read the 

following information carefully. 

 Who can access SPDC activities? 
Families who care for a disabled child, who live in the Borough of Sandwell 

and are registered with SPDC. 

Children aged 4-11 years & 11-18 years activities 

Activities offered under these headings are primarily for the disabled child. 

That said, you can request a sibling place at the time of booking and we   

will do our best to accommodate such requests. We are unable to prioritise 

bookings for siblings over disabled children. 

Family Activities 

Activities offered under this heading are aimed at all members of the family 

including siblings and parent carers. 

If you are requesting more than one activity, please specify your preferred 

choice to help the team. 

The Booking Process 

Email your booking to spdcbooking@sp-dc.org 

Remember to include details of the activities that you are interested in. 

The team will look at all the requests for places and you will receive an 

email confirming the places you have been allocated. 

To enable us to process your booking efficiently, we will not accept bookings 

after 9am on Monday 11th March 

 

 

 

 

Fully Wheelchair accessible. 

Call to discuss accessibility. 
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This activity is unfortunately Inaccessible for wheelchairs. 

Easter 

 Activities 2024 

Accessibility key for wheelchair users  
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Sandwell Parents for Disabled Children 

Galton Valley Children’s Centre, Great Arthur Street, Smethwick, B66 1DH 

0121 565 2410 

info@sp-dc.org 
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